
revealed the extent to which they could agree to accept the comments and amenc -
ments proposed by the other Committee members.

The ENDC is resuming its 1968 session on January 18. The members wi 1
be hopeful of receiving a revised document from the Co-chairmen which wouli
enable fruitful discussions to take place in the Committee. Since the Gener;l
Assembly has asked for a report on the NPT discussions in the ENDC by Marc I
15, the Committee cannot afford to lose any time. (1)

(1) A complete revised draft NPT tabled in the ENDC on January 18, 1968, will be dealt with in a
subsequent edition of External Affairs.
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